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Calcutta! 

DLCC will hold its annual Manitoba Open Calcutta on Wednesday, January 11 at 9 pm. Bet on 

teams entered in the bonspiel (categories include most wins in the major events, most wins in 

the minor events, fewest wins in the spiel, etc.) or simply come out for a social evening at the 

club. 

 

Admission fee is $5 and includes appetizers. Teams entered in the bonspiel (they need at least 

three players to show up) will receive a free pitcher of beer.  
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Strathcona Cup  

Curlers from Scotland will travel to Canada in January, 2023 for the Strathcona Cup Tour. As 

part of the Western Tour, games will be played at four Winnipeg clubs: DLCC, Fort Rouge, 

Granite, and Pembina. DLCC will host the Scots on Sunday, January 29 at 3 pm.  

 

The club is still looking for teams to challenge the Scottish curlers. You can sign up either as a 

team, or individually and we'll try to place you on a team. A dinner in the upstairs lounge will 

follow the games. To register, please contact Sean Grassie at seangrassie@hotmail.com. 

 

Click here to learn more about the Strathcona Cup Tour.   

 

 

 

 

 

Learn To Curl Clinic! 

DLCC will host a FREE learn to curl clinic on Saturday, January 28 from 2-4 pm. The clinic is 

open to curlers of all ages. To register, please contact Brandon at dlccicemaker@gmail.com.  

 

Junior Provincials  
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Good luck to the Jordon McDonald team, which will represent DLCC at the Telus Manitoba 

Junior Championships from January 17-21 in Portage la Prairie! The McDonald team is the 

defending champions at the event. The winning teams will represent Manitoba at the national 

championships in Quebec from March 25-April 2.  

 

 

The DLCC cannot operate without the help of volunteers, and as the saying goes - "many hands 

makes light work". If you are interested in helping out and giving back to the club, even if it's for 

a very small time commitment, we would love to hear from you.  

Click here to Volunteer!  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Click the icons above to view the DLCC's Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and Website!  

 

Copyright © 2020 DEER LODGE CURLING CLUB LTD., 
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Our mailing address is: 

425 Woodlawn Street, Winnipeg, MB, R3J 2J3 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
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The information contained in this e-mail transmission, including its attachments, is intended for the personal and 
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prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone and delete this 
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